
 

September 4, 2022 
23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

A Warm Welcome 

We are glad that you are here to worship with us today.      

We are grateful to our parishioners who come faithfully and 

we welcome our neighbors and guest that visit us.   

If you are interested in becoming a member of  

St. Ann please call the parish office. 

………………...EST  1883…………………... 

St. Ann Parish Clover Bottom                                     
7851 Hwy YY Washington, MO 63090 

Phone:  636-239-3222 Fax:  636-390-2849 

Mass Schedule  

Thursday & Friday: 6:30am 

Thursday after 6:30am Mass     

Perpetual Help Devotions 

Saturday: 7:00pm 

Sunday: 9:00am 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Saturday Evenings:  6:15pm-

6:45pm or by appointment 

 

Adoration/Holy Hour  

Every first Thursday of the month 

from 6pm to 7pm. 

 

Parish Staff 

Rev. Carl Scheble  

636-239-3222 Ext: 277-Office 

314-807-6546—Cell 

Email: carl.scheble@gmail.com 

 

Rev. Bernie Wilkins, Retired  

 

Deacon Dave Ewing 

Cell: 314-605-5426 (Text) 

Email: davidgewing@archstl.org 

 

Emily Mills 

Office Manager/Finance/Liturgical/

Sacramental Coordinator 

Email: stann.mills@yhti.net 

636-239-3222 Ext: 100 

 

Kristina Unerstall 

PSR Director/ 

Bulletin/Communications/          

Compliance/Rental Coordinator 

Email: stann.unerstall@yhti.net 

636-239-3222 Ext: 101 

 

St. Vincent De Paul Hotline 

636-239-3919 
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Parish Office Closed 
 

The parish office will be closed 
Monday, September 5 in 

observance of  
Labor Day. 

 
 
 
 
This weekend we celebrate Labor Day.  Though it is not a religious holiday, it is a day to give God thanks, for 
He has invited us to be ‘co-creators’ with Him . . . and so we pray:   

 
On this weekend, when we rest from our usual labors, loving Father, we pray for all who shoulder the tasks of 
human labor—in the marketplace, in factories and offices, in the professions, and in family living.  
 
We thank you, Lord, for the gift and opportunity of work; may our efforts always be pure of heart, for the good of 
others and the glory of your name.  
 
We lift up to you all who long for just employment and those who work to defend the rights and needs of workers 
everywhere.  
 
May those of us who are now retired always remember that we still make a valuable contribution to our Church 
and our world by our prayers and deeds of charity.  
 
May our working and our resting all give praise to you until the day we share together in eternal rest with all 
our departed in your Kingdom as you live and reign Father, Son, and Holy Spirit, one God, forever and ever. 

Amen. [from the Archdiocese of Detroit] 
 I pray you have a blessed 3-day weekend with family and friends, and give God thanks for the gift to be able to share 
in the work of building the Kingdom of God! 

           

 

            Fr. Carl  

Parish Office  
 

Just a reminder that the parish offices are now               
located in the rectory. Office Hours : 

Monday thru Thursday  
6:30am - 2:30pm. 

First Thursday  
 Adoration/Holy Hour 

 
Our next monthly Holy Hour,  

Adoration will be held on October 6 from 
 6-7pm at  St. Ann Church.  

All are welcome. 
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Liturgical 
Minister 

Roles 

Saturday, 
September 10 

 4:30pm 

Sunday, 
September 11 

9:00am 

Servers Volunteers Landen & Payten 
Gildehaus 

   

Eucharistic 
Ministers 

Cindy Longsdon, 
Donna Bard &  

Volunteer 

Jamie Gildehaus &  
Donna Boehm 

   

Lectors Cindy Longsdon Brad & Drew 
Gildehaus 

 
  

Ushers Neal Beste &  
Lester Holdmeyer 

Dwayne Boehm &  
Tom Sullentrup 

 
  

Offertory Lester & Nancy  
Holdmeyer 

Joe & Jessica  
Spaunhorst 

Counters Collene Unerstall, Jane Tanner & Jared Lause 

Children’s Liturgy 
Mark your calendars, the Children’s Liturgy for our 9:00 AM 
Sunday morning Mass will start back up again on Sunday, 
September 18. This will be for any children (parishioner or 

not) 3 years old up to first grade. We strive to offer the same 
liturgy parents will received on that Sunday to the kids on 
their level. We have some amazing volunteers who help 

make this program so successful, without them it would not 
be possible. If you would be interested in helping out a    

weekend please contact Emily in the parish office.  

"Praying With Padre Pio” 
Next meeting on 9/4 after the 7:30am Mass 

At this prayer service, we come together to pray for personal, 
communal, and universal healing.  Join us every 1st Sunday of 

the month following 7:30am Mass.”  

Everyone is welcome to come and pray with us 
at any time. 

-It seems the divine mercy is more willing to 
hear the prayers of those who hope and 
trust and abandon themselves in Him. 
 - Padre Pio 

Next Weekend’s Saturday Night Mass 
9/10/22 

 
There will NOT be a 7pm Mass this next 

Saturday night September 10th.  
Mass will be at 4:30pm because of the 

Dinner Auction.  

Travel with Fr. Matthew John to the 
Holy Land 

May 10-20, 2023. Cost of the trip is 
$4,399 ( airfare included from               

anywhere in the US) Please refer to 
trip #890 when registering. 

You will spend 11 days in the Holy 
Land visiting Jerusalem, Bethlehem, Nazareth, Galiliee Via Crucis, 

Last Supper, Gethsemane Dormition of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
Nativity Church, Capernaum & Tel Aviv. Visit the web at 

www.proxi) -motravel.com or contact via phone at (855)-842-8001.  
There is a flyer in the back of church with more  

information about the trip.  

Revelations is Next! 
  

St. Francis Borgia’s Thursday morning Bible Study group 
welcomes new members to join us for the Jeff Cavins study 
of the Book of Revelations! The classes are held right after 

7 a.m. mass at St. Francis Borgia Church, at 7:45 in the 
Blessed Mother Room in Jesuit Hall (100 Cedar Street). If 
you wish to participate in this study, contact Donna Brown 
at 636-239-4176 right away so she can order you a work-

book. The study is expected to begin on the second Thurs-
day in September, after Labor Day. There will be great dis-

cussion, much spiritual growth and 
good food. Join us!  
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Dinner Auction News 
 

-The Money Jar for the Dinner Auction is in 
the back of church. Please drop in your spare 
change or bills. The money jar will be placed 

on the oral auction from  
St. Ann’s parishioners. 

 
- Dessert Auction Donation sheet is up in the 

back of church. Please signup if you can make a dessert that can 
be auctioned off on our dessert auction. Desserts are to be placed 

in nice dishes that will be auctioned off with the dessert. 

Candy Donations 
 

The activities committee is looking for 
candy donations again this year for the 

Halloween bash that is on Oct. 21. If you 
would like to donate please drop your 

candy donation in the back  of church in 
the basket labeled candy donations. Thank you. 

Cemetery Cleanup Day 
There will be a cemetery cleanup day on  

Saturday, September 24th starting at 8am. As stated in our 
guidelines all items need to be removed from around and on 
the tombstone that you wish to keep by Friday, September 
23. Any items that you would like to return may be placed 

back on or after Oct. 1st.  
The committee encourages everyone to grab a copy of the 
revised cemetery guidelines from the back of church. If you 

have any questions contact one of the members  
of the committee.  

Anyone interested in volunteering the day of the cleanup  
signup on the sheet in the back of church.  

All help is appreciated.  



September 4, 2022                            Page 5 

We are so grateful for 
 your continued support and               

sacrifice to our parish 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

August 27 & 28 Envelopes Online 

General Collection  $771 $1,594 

Assumption $25 0 

Loose $68 0 

SVDP $40 $15 

Building Maintenance   $5 

Total: $904 $1,614 

September 4, 2022 
23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

“Everyone of you who does not renounce all his                
possessions cannot be my disciple.”    LUKE 14:33 

When we first hear this statement, it seems that Jesus 
is making an unrealistic demand upon us. How can 

we renounce all of our possessions?  We need them 
to live.  However, what we must renounce is the belief 

that they belong to us.  Everything that we have              
belongs to God alone.  All of our resources are                 

entrusted to us not only for our own use, but also so 
that we can help others.  Once we renounce the idea 
that we possess or are entitled to anything, it is much             
easier to share the many gifts that God has given us.  

Then we truly are His Disciples. 

Labor Day Rosary Walk  

The Tuesday Evening Rosary Group at St. John the Baptist 
in Villa Ridge would like to invite you to join us for a Rosary 
Walk on the Katy Trail. When: Monday, Sept. 5th at 9:30am 

Where: Meet at Dutzow trailhead (walk 3.8 miles to Mar-
thasville trailhead) All invited to join us for lunch afterwards 
at a local restaurant. Contact the Rectory at(636) 583-2488 

or Kim Jacquin (636) 584-5201 for more details.  

People’s Column - By Donna Bard 
 

The CL’s Mission Group is planning on providing services to a 
Native American community in Tulsa, OK from April 29th till 
May 5th 2023.  We have plenty of room for anyone who may 

be interesting in joining our group to Tulsa.   
 

Since the individuals going on this trip will be paying for food, 
transportation, and staffing support, we decide to create a 

couple of fund-raisers to help with these costs.  Our first fund-
raiser will be a combined Rummage & Bake Sale on Friday, 
September 29th (8 AM – 3 PM) and Saturday, October 1st (8 
AM to Noon).  If you wish to support this event by donating 
yard sale items you may do so by placing items in the St. 
Ann’s original church basement kitchen starting Saturday, 
August 24th through Wednesday, August 28th.  If you would 

like to provide baked goods for either of the sale days, please 
bring the items to the St. Ann’s Parish Center on either  

Thursday September 28th (8 AM to 3 PM), or as early as             
possible on the sale days.  These are a couple of options for 

you to not only support the mission group, but indirectly                 
support the people in need outside of our community. 

 
Another fund-raiser will be a raffling of a hand embroidered, 

hand quilted baby quilt.  Our CL Members will be selling these 
tickets of 6 chances for $5 or $1 each chance.  Watch for a 

flyer posted in the back of church for both of the fund-raising 
events. 

 
Our next mission group meeting is scheduled for Sunday, 
September 18th, 2pm in the St. Ann’s church basement.                

Anyone who is interested in more information or joining us on 
the Tulsa trip (or wanting to get involved in mission work,) is 
invited to attend this meeting.  As always, you may contact 

me (Donna Bard 636-221-7131) regarding the mission group 
or our activities. 

Fall Shooting Match  
 

Our Fall Shooting Match will be on Sunday, October 16, 
starting at Noon. Watch the back of church for signup sheets 
for workers and for raffle tickets.  Please save the date and 

come out to work and/or attend this parish event.  
New this year : youth shooting (20 gauge guns only)  

$2 per shooter, ages 8-15 years.  
$20 cash to the winner of the round. 



 

Meetings & Events Coming up in 
Our Parish 

DATE MEETING/
EVENT 

LOCATION 

Saturday, 
September  10th 

Dinner Auction Parish Center 

Monday, 
September 19th 

6:30pm 

Liturgy  
Meeting 

Church Basement 
Hospitality Room 

Sunday, 
October 16th 

Noon - ? 
Shooting Match Parish Center 

Friday , 
October  21st  

6:30pm 

Halloween Bash/ 
Truck or Treat 

Parish Center 

Saturday, 
November 19th 

6:30pm 

Kids Trivia 
Night 

Parish Center  
Upper Level 
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Happy Birthday 
We would like to wish a Happy Birthday to the following 

 Parishioners that will be  
celebrating their Birthday this week. 

Hunter Pruitt, Mallory Kampschroder,Carolyn Hanneken, 
Barb Aholt, Brandon Cole,  

Anthony John Eggert, Lucy Sullivan, 
Joan Atkins, Cali Brumit, 

Lester Holdmeyer 

Happy Anniversary 
We would like to wish a Happy Anniversary to the following                

Parishioners that will be celebrating 
 their Anniversary this week. 

 
Scott & LeighAnn Sullivan 

 
 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter has 
only TWO remaining  

IN-PERSON weekend                      
Experiences for 2022! Sign-up now! We’ll have in place all the 

needed precautions to provide a safe environment for                    
participants. For more information or to apply, go to wwme.org, or 

call Terry & Eric Engholm at 314-649-7317. 
9/30/2022 - 10/2/2022 - Courtyard Marriott, St. Peters, MO 
12/2/2022 - 12/4/2022 - Courtyard Marriott, St. Peters, MO 

St. Joseph Neier Homecoming 

Join us on Sunday, September 4th for our 74th Annual 

Homecoming! New this year, we will have a Cornhole Tour-

nament with a start time of 11am. We will also have some 

amazing Grand Raffle Prizes, the Pedal Tractor Pull, 

Games and Rides for the kids, Pull Tabs, Chuck-O-Luck, 

Kettle Corn, Snow Cones, Ice Cream, BBQ, and a Carry 

Out Chicken Dinner with seating available in the hall. Also 

inside the hall, we will have Bingo, the Country Store, and 

a Silent Auction. For more information, please contact the 

Parish Office (8am-4pm M-F) at 636.583.2806. We hope to 

see you there!  

Sporting Clays Tournement 
The Dutzow Knights of Columbus will be 

hosting the 7th annual clay shoot                        
tournament at Blackhawk Valley Sporting 

Clays Course to benefit the Cystic Fibrosis 
Foundation on Saturday, September 24, 

2022 from 8 a.m. to 2 p.m. 

Craving Spiritual Growth? Asking God to lead you down the 
right path? Or perhaps you’re Yearning for fellowship? 

Longing for more prayer time? 
If you answered yes to any of all of these questions (or if we just 

grabbed your attentions), try being led to Him through Her! 
Please consider joining us foe a Katy Trail Marian Pilgrimage 

informational meeting: on Thursday, September 15th at 6:45pm 
at St. John the Baptist—Gildehaus Catholic Church Rectory.  

For more information, please visit our website at                            
KatyTrailPilgrimage.com or send an email at                            

MarianPilgrimage77@gmail.com.  

file:///C:/Users/suzann%20cross/Documents/Weekend%20Pillar%20Stuff/4.2021%20Experience%20Bulletin%20Announcement.docx
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Rosary 
 

Every Saturday night & Sunday morning before  
Mass the rosary is being prayed.  

All are welcome to attend.  

 

Mert Broeker, Art Mueller, Gale Bonnarans, 
Leo Naurp, Glen Gettemeyer, Doodles Femmer,  

Don Schrader, Macy Sitzes, Raejean Lause, Debbie Ahart 
 

Steven Sitzes, Tyler Ewing, Dustin Longsdon, 
Elizabeth Kraatz, Weston Ullrich, Madelyn Jagodzinski  

Dante Earle, Corey Logan, Jacob Wilson, Joe Jagodzinski, 
Dalton Cobb,  Brendin Voss 

PRAY FOR THE SICK 

MILITARY PRAYERS 

 

Date Time Intention 

Saturday, Sept. 3 7pm F. Tom Carey 

Sunday, Sept. 4 9am Marvin (Cotton) Terschluse 

Monday, Sept. 5 6:30am NO MASS 

Tuesday, Sept. 6 6:30am NO MASS 

Wed., Sept. 7 6:30am NO MASS 

Thurs., Sept. 8 6:30am Dolores Barnes 

Friday, Sept. 9 6:30am Kara Cummings 

Sat., Sept. 10 4:30pm Our Dinner Auction Donors 

Sunday, Sept. 11 9am Ray & Henrietta Breitenbach 

 
 

Help Save God’s Babies 
and Keep Missouri  

Pro-Life!   
With the blessed overturning of Roe v. Wade, the battle for 
life comes in force to every state.  The kick-off of Missouri 

Right to Life’s strategic plan to protect Missouri pro-life    
successes and educate citizens is on September 7 at the 

St. Charles Convention Center with keynote speaker Tim 
Tebow.  Our special guest and honoree as a “Champion of 
Life” is Archbishop Joseph F. Naumann. Tickets to the 

event are $100. Full details and Registration are at        
MRLbanquet.com or by calling 314-434-4900.   
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369 WW Industrial Park Dr 
Washington
239-6240

T.L. Tanner, D.D.S.
200 W. Locust St. 

Union, MO 63084 

(636) 583-4292

	 510 MADISON • 239-3333 
4710 SOUTH POINT • 239-2722

SINCE 1939

RESIDENTIAL • COMMERCIAL 
HOUSEHOLD PESTS • TERMITES

Dave Hahne, owner/operator

636-390-3660 | Call or Text
5767 Stone Church Rd., Gerald, MO 63037 
MO Lic. C4392                 dhahne@fidnet.com

D & D Pest Control, Inc.

Contact Bob Swagman to place 

an ad today! rswagman@4LPi.com  

or (800) 950-9952 x2650

http://mrlbanquet.com/
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Washington, MO 63090Washington, MO 63090

Andy, Debbie, KathyAndy, Debbie, Kathy
239-3040239-3040  

www.time-to-travel.comwww.time-to-travel.com

512 W Front St • 636-432-5550
www.sugarfiresmokehouse.com

636-239-0409 
Gerard Unerstall - Parishioner

Residential • Commercial • Free Estimates
5530 State Rd. AJ, Washington, MO 63090

BOLZENIUS TIRE, LLC
Passenger Tires • Light Truck Tires 

Semi Tires • All Major Brands

Brakes • Tune-ups • Oil Changes

Minor Repairs • On-the-Farm Tire Service

301 Pine Street, Union, MO

636-583-5111 or 636-584-3868

Schulte BakerySchulte Bakery
Homemade Bread & Pastries & 

Decorating  for all occasions

239-2300� 1100 W. 5th

Groceries • Meat v Gas v Beer

3052 Highway A - Suite B 
Washington, MO  63090

(636) 239-2240 • FAX (636) 239-6718

UNERSTALL 
ELECTRIC, INC.

Residential & Commercial

Phone: 636-583-4123

Greg Unerstall - Parishioner

6570 Hwy. AJ • Washington, MO 63090

A&E Storage
ae.storage@yahoo.com | www.aestoreagellc.com

4555 Hwy 47 | Washington, MO 63090
Phone 636-239-1310    Fax 636-239-8911

Dave & Lori Voss, Parishioners

Dine In • Carry Out

Delivery

Washington Imo’s
1104 Washington Sq.

636-390-4667
Union Imo’s

1612 Denmark Rd.
636-583-4667

www.imospizza.com

Andrew Unerstall	 636-239-7317
     Parishioner

Building & Remodeling
Residential & Commercial

KEEVEN 
HEATING & COOLING

“Let Our Family Take Care of Your Family”

(573) 459-2135 
www.kheatcool.com
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RELIGIOUS GIFTS & DECOR | SCHOOL UNIFORMS | BOOKS & BIBLES  

STATUARY | NATIVITIES | CHURCH SUPPLIES | CANDLES 

SEASONAL & SACRAMENTAL GIFTS

SHOP ONLINE! catholicsupply.com

ST. LOUIS HILLS
6759 Chippewa Street

(at Jamieson, across from Ted Drewes) 

St. Louis, MO 63109
(314) 644-0643

O’FALLON, MO
2985 Hwy K

(at Hwy N, by Dierbergs) 

O’Fallon, MO 63368
(636) 379-3705

 

Eric J Knox 
Financial Advisor 
 
Krakow Korners 
3021 Highway A, Suite 202 
Washington, MO 63090 
636-239-4053

www.edwardjones.com

Buying, Repairing,  
or Building Tech Guidance 

washpc.com | 636.432.1330 
1816 HWY. A • Washington, MO

Your Trusted Tech Experts

215 George Hildner Dr.
636-239-4775

www.straatmanntoyota.com

Contact Bob Swagman to place 

an ad today! rswagman@4LPi.com  

or (800) 950-9952 x2650

BRAUTIGAM ROOFING
Metal • Shingle Roofing • Flat Roofing 

636-221-8016
Calvin Brautigam, Owner 

25 Years of Experience


